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FEBRUARY 2022

MUSICAL REHEARSALS
Shrek Musical Rehearsals are back for 2022... IN PERSON!

It is with great excitement that we resume our Shrek Musical rehearsals in preparation for a great
show at the start of Term 2. Rehearsals will begin for leads on Friday of Week 2, and will resume
for the rest of the cast on Monday of Week 3. Please see the schedule below:
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All rehearsals will be in person from now on. Masks will be required at all rehearsals for all
students. 

We look forward to seeing our wonderful cast very soon!

Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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